CLASS PLACEMENTS FOR 2017/18

Classes are being developed within a tentative organization through meetings involving this year’s
teachers, next year’s teachers, support staff, and the Principal. The Principal, in accordance with the
School Act of British Columbia, will make the final decision about student placement and school
organization.

As we work together we consider the following factors: specific learning strengths, needs and styles;
the child’s need for attention in social, emotional, and behavioural areas; the child’s need for learning
assistance or access to special education services; interests, learning styles, effort and independence;
class size and composition; male/female balance in the class.

The professional staff at Tillicum will continue to put time and effort into forming balanced classes
according to the criteria noted above. Parental input is one important factor to be considered in the
placement process. If you wish to provide input, please refer to the above criteria when you submit
your written request. Letters should be received by May 26th.



